Friends of William Lee Memorial Park



We Need You!

We need people of all ages to help with the Management Plan for the William Lee Memorial Park, Village Hall and Wildlife Area

If you can spare an hour or more a week and would be willing to help with tasks around the park, including bulb planting, tree/shrub planting and light pruning, you are the kind of person we need!

We have lots of ideas for the Park and Wildlife Area but need your help to take them forward



We also need your ideas and suggestions of what else you would like to see in the park

If this is something you would be interested in helping us with, then please contact the Clerk to the Parish Council on 0115 9654560 or email:- parishclerk@calvertonpc.org.uk

It is essential that anyone participating in organised activites follows the Government guidance and any Covid restrictions that may be in place.